Appreciation Letter to Teacher From Parent
From,

Ellen Woodford

5 Park Avenues

Lbral Venue 1554

(411) 424-1452

21-08-2019

To,

Mark William

214 Et Rds.

Santi Mac TL 32145

Dear Ms. William,

I, Ellen Woodford, am the father of Mila Woodford who took personal tuitions from you on Biology and Chemistry. I hope you remember us all since we had a great time knowing you. Mila remembers you fondly and appreciates the learning methods you had taught her.

I would like to inform you that she has been selected for American scholarship by her school and we are all proud of her for that. All this would have been impossible without your valuable support and guidance. 

Please reach out on my personal contact number whenever you need my assistance. Thank you once again and I wish you all the best for your future endeavors.

Yours sincerely,

Ellen Woodford
